
 

Lord Tweedsmuir Parent Community 
Newsletter October 2023 

Important Dates 

 

October 9                          Thanksgiving Day (School Closed) 



October 10-19                   Grad Photos 

October 11                        Welcome Centre Newcomer Networking Evening, LTSS 7:00pm 

October 12                        Early Dismissal - 1:17pm 

October 12                        Parent Teacher Interviews (Two sessions 2:00-3:30pm, 4:30-6:00pm) 

October 16                        Post Secondary Day, 1:30pm-3:30pm 

October 16                        Music Parents Meeting, 7:00pm 

October 16-19                  Emergency Preparedness Week 

October 16-19                  Core Competencies Introduction Week 

October 17                        PAC Meeting, 7:00pm Library 

October 19                        Grade 10-12 Trades Expo Field Trip, Agri-plex 

October 20                        Pro D Day 

October 24                        Grade 8/9 Parent Night, 6:00pm Gym 

October 25                        Grad Friendship Photos 

October 26                        Fall Concert, 7:00pm Gym 

October 30-November 3  Provincial Assessments 

November 1                      Grade 9 Take our Kids to Work  

November 3                      November Parent Community Sway  

Principal's Message 

Please click here for this week's Principal's message. 

Principal's Message October 2-6th1 

 
1https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message


 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



October History & Heritage Months 

 



 

Communicating Student Learning: Timelines 

In accordance with the provincial K-12 reporting policy2, you will be receiving an informal learning 

update regarding your child's progress in their courses during the month of October.  

This informal learning update can be communicated with families in various formats, including by phone, 

email, paper (e.g. student self-reflection), and parent-teacher conferencing. If there is a concern 

regarding your child's progress, an action plan will be put in place to help you and your child identify the 

necessary next steps towards addressing the concerns. 

 
2https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/legislation-policy/public-
schools/student-reporting 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/legislation-policy/public-schools/student-reporting
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/legislation-policy/public-schools/student-reporting


 

Communicating Student Learning: Parent Teacher Conferences 

As part of this reporting period, we are offering families the opportunity to meet with their child's 

teachers on Thursday, October 12th for parent-teacher conferences. 

Two sessions will be available for appointments: 

2:00pm - 3:30pm (Afternoon Session) 

4:30pm - 6:00pm (Evening Session) 

Please note that each teacher appointment is limited to 5 minutes so that we can accommodate as many 

appointment requests as possible. The online booking system will open on Friday, October 6th and close 

on Wednesday, October 11th (midnight).   

This will be an Early Dismissal day (see the end of this newsletter for the Early Dismissal bell schedule) 

You can book your appointment online by clicking HERE3. 

If you are unable to attend, or have further questions about your child's progress, please reach out to 

your child's teachers directly. Teacher contact information is available on the school website4.  

Communicating Student Learning: Core Competencies Weeks *NEW* 

As part of the new K-12 reporting process, all students are now required to set goals and reflect on their 

progress in relation to the Core Competencies. For more on the Core Competencies and how 

parents/caregivers can support their child's development in these areas, click HERE5.  

There will be three Core Competency week-long sessions throughout the year, plus an introductory 

session taking place in October. These sessions will take place at school, facilitated by school staff.  Your 

 
3https://ltss.teacherconferences.net/admin/ 
4https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/132573/staff-directory 
5https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/competencies 

https://ltss.teacherconferences.net/admin/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/132573/staff-directory
https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/competencies


child is expected to participate in all of the sessions, students are required by the Ministry of Education 

to complete their Core Competency goal setting and reflection exercises. 

When your child receives their formal Learning Updates (report cards), there will be instructions on how 

you can access their work on the Core Competencies. More information on this to come as we approach 

November's formal reporting period. 

Communicating Student Learning: Changes to K-12 Reporting 

As mentioned in the September newsletter, there have been some changes to the way that student 

learning is communicated to families. 

See below for a summary of these changes and for more information about what this means for you and 

your child. 

For more detailed information on these changes, please click HERE6. An email will also be sent to all Lord 

Tweedsmuir parents and caregivers that includes a full resource package on the new K-12 reporting 

changes.  

 

 
6https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/reporting/resources-for-parents-and-caregivers 

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/reporting/resources-for-parents-and-caregivers


 

SAVE THE DATE! Gr 8-9 Parent Night 

All grade 8-9 parents are invited to an informational night on Tuesday, October 24th from 6-7pm in the 

gym. We will share some general information about what to expect during your child's grade 8 and 9 

year, how you can best support them as parents and caregivers, as well as dive into the K-12 reporting 

order changes, including the provincial proficiency scales.  

More details to come! 



Welcome Centre Newcomer Networking Night 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Surrey Schools Welcome Centre 

 

 



 



Post-Secondary Institution Day 

 

Monday, October 16, 2023 is Post-Secondary Institution Day at Lord Tweedsmuir. Grade 11 and 12 

students will be dismissed from their classes at 1:20pm to attend up to two sessions. Sessions run from 

1:30pm – 2:05pm and 2:10pm – 2:45pm. Following the second session, there will be a mini fair in the 

cafeteria. The mini-fair will be from 2:50pm to 3:30pm and parents are welcome to attend. 15 post-

secondary schools will be in attendance. Beginning October 10, 2023, students will be able to sign up for 

the sessions of their choice on sign-up sheets outside the counselling office.  

Language Challenge Exam 

Language Challenge Exam Information 2023/2024 

1.    Go to the Language Challenge webpage and read the Challenge Exam Application Package 

2024:  Challenge Exams - Delta School District (deltasd.bc.ca)7 

2.    If you believe you are a candidate to write the exam, see your counsellor first to ensure you’re not 

better suited to receive an Equivalency mark. Your counsellor will explain. Click here to make an 

appointment8  

3.    If you are a candidate, complete the Challenge Exam Application Package 2024 (link above in no.1). 

4.    READ ALL steps on page 2 of application package before continuing. 

5.    Make sure you have followed every step correctly or your application will not be approved. 

6.    Once completed, bring all necessary documents (including passport-type photo and cheque) to 

Mrs. Overgaard in the counselling office no later than Thursday November 2nd (recommended to come 

earlier than due date if possible).  

Please book an appointment on-line to see Mrs. Overgaard for the review of documents: Click here to 

make an appointment9  

 
7https://www.deltasd.bc.ca/schools/secondary/challenge-exams 
8http://www.ltss.counsellorappointments.com/ 

https://www.deltasd.bc.ca/schools/secondary/challenge-exams
http://www.ltss.counsellorappointments.com/


Student Absences 

Thank you for phoning in your child's absence.  We have currently implemented a new process for 

reporting absences.  We want to encourage parents to first email the school at any time to report a 

student absence at lordtweedsmuirabsentee@surreyschools.ca10.  If you could please leave your 

student's name, student number and/or date of birth.  We are wanting to streamline our process and are 

hoping this process will be an accurate way to have student absences reported.   

If email is not an option or you wish to phone outside of office hours, you may leave a message on our 

voice mail box.  Parents will receive an automated message at the end of each day if there are unexcused 

absences. 

If your child is away from school due to illness please reach out to their teachers to ask for work to do 

from home and/or to inform them if they are able to do assigned work. 

Financial Support 

Financial support available to help make school more affordable for families that need it most.  

In late August, 2022 the provincial government announced one-time funding to school districts in 

B.C.11 to support students and their families who are feeling challenged with the rising costs of living.   

Our school district still has some funds available from this provincial SFAF funding12 which can be used to 

help with school supplies, clothing costs, and fees/costs associated with school activities.  

 

Please reach out to your principal, teachers, or school office staff if your family needs any financial 

support for clothing, school-based supplies or activities. 

 
9http://www.ltss.counsellorappointments.com/ 
10mailto:lordtweedsmuirabsentee@surreyschools.ca 
11https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290 
12https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290 

http://www.ltss.counsellorappointments.com/
mailto:lordtweedsmuirabsentee@surreyschools.ca
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290


Scents and Sensitivity 

 



LTSS Clubs 

 

Grad 2024 

Grade 12 parents.  If you would like to be involved in helping plan and fundraise for the LTSS Dry Grad 

2024 or to receive future updates on LTSS Dry Grad activities, sign up on Facebook using the following 

link: LTSS Dry Grad 202413  

 
13https://www.facebook.com/groups/ltssdrygrad2024/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ltssdrygrad2024/


 

Grad Photos 

 

Grad Photos:            October 10 - October 19 

Please follow the online link to book Grad Artona Photos 

https://artona.com/schools/TWED 

Lord Tweedsmuir PAC 

 

https://artona.com/schools/TWED


To contact members of the PAC please email: tweedypac@gmail.com14  

Instagram: @tweedypac15 

Your PAC is excited to facilitate our next Parent Information Session! 

WHAT IS IT ABOUT? MENTAL HEALTH SUPPORT AND SERVICES FOR YOUR CHILD OR YOUTH 

WHEN: Oct 17, 2023 7PM 

WHERE: School Library or ZOOM 

WHO: FamilySmart Services - Michaela Bisson-Montpetit  

Michaela is mom to a teenage daughter and has called Delta home for over 20 years. She was drawn to 

this work by a strong desire to help others and give back the way others helped her along the way. She 

wants other parents to know that they are not alone and reaching out for help is a sign of strength. She 

has lived in Surrey with her daughter previously and knows what it's like to access services in our 

community. 

LAST CHANCE to sign our traffic light petition! 

 

 
14mailto:tweedypac@gmail.com 
15https://www.instagram.com/tweedypac/ 

mailto:tweedypac@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/tweedypac/


Indigenous Advocacy Department 

O siem*, all,   

Our community participated in Truth and Reconciliation week to honour Orange Shirt Day. Students and 

staff were invited to consider the statement, “Reconciliation is a verb, not a noun.” Our community was 

invited to consider how they will contribute to reconciliation in meaningful, concrete ways by naming 

their intentions/actions they will take. Reconciliation is a process and we each contribute to that process 

in our own unique ways. 

We appreciate Fritzie Perez-Dingler, English teacher, for her efforts in creating a Truth and Reconciliation 

bulletin board, showcasing Indigenous folks’ and their contributions. We would also like to extend 

gratitude to Christy Smith and her Senior Leadership class for supporting Truth and Reconciliation week 

with their Orange Shirt Day bulletin board, inviting our community to consider how to walk in a good 

way with Reconciliation. 

We would also like to extend our thanks to students and staff who participated in Orange Shirt Day. 

*O siem [o see m] is a Squamish Nation greeting, loosely translated to “we are all related.”  Listen to 

Elder Latash Nahanee, Squamish Nation, share how to use as a greeting (23 

seconds):  https://twitter.com/BowinnMa/status/1238635978123706368] 

 

 

https://twitter.com/BowinnMa/status/1238635978123706368


 

Scholarships 

Surrey car dealership gives $2,000 scholarships to 16 students16 

 

 
16https://www.surreynowleader.com/community/surrey-car-dealership-gives-2000-scholarships-to-16-students-
4994193 

https://www.surreynowleader.com/community/surrey-car-dealership-gives-2000-scholarships-to-16-students-4994193
https://www.surreynowleader.com/community/surrey-car-dealership-gives-2000-scholarships-to-16-students-4994193


Family Portal Instructions 

 

 



 

 



 

 



2023/2024 Bell Schedule 

 

Early Dismissal Bell Schedule 2023/2024 

Reminder that Thursday, October 12 is early dismissal. 



 

LTSS School Fees 2023/2024 

 



PSST (Protecting Surrey Schools Together) 

 

PSST is a unique, innovative website designed by Surrey Schools in partnership with the Surrey RCMP. 

The website is geared towards ensuring the safety and security of Surrey students and their schools. 

Features include an on-line "REPORT IT" tip box which allows students to anonymously report dangerous 

or illegal activity such as bullying, vandalism, drugs, or other issues happening at their schools or in their 

community.  

In addition to safety related issues, the site provides resources and links to community websites on 

topics such as bullying, drugs, self-harm, online safety, discrimination, and gangs.   

The PSST site has been continuously updated with input directly from students in Surrey through school-

based groups. All topics, design and stories shared on the site were developed in coordination with 

secondary school students. 

https://www.psst-bc.ca/ 

School Calendar 

A 2023/2024 school calendar is located  on the LTSS school website. A copy will  also be emailed to all 

parents prior to the  beginning of school. We ask that you  refer to this calendar, as it includes  report 

card issue dates, dates of Parent/Teacher  Interviews, Parent Advisory Committee meetings, and  dates 

the school newsletter is posted to the school web  site. Due to the high cost of postage, we depend on 

our  students to get information to you throughout the year.  The purpose of the calendar is to ensure 

that you know  what to expect and when.  Updates to each month’s calendar are contained on the  

website calendar and in the newsletter.   Lord Tweedsmuir Calendar Link17 

 
17https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/9019/school-calendar 

https://www.psst-bc.ca/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/9019/school-calendar


School Cash Online 

 

Communication 

1. Visit Our Website -  www.surreyschools.ca/schools/tweeds    - up-to-date announcements   - calendar 

information   - school publications and documents   - newsletter subscription   - quick links to Ministry, 

Depts., etc.     

2. School Newsletter   - subscribe on-line through the new Surrey School District App to receive our 

monthly  newsletter by email. 

3.  Lord Tweedsmuir News Principal's Blog.  Read weekly updates from Mr. Hignell about news and 

events from across the Lord Tweedsmuir school community. http://www.lordtweedsmuirnews.com/ 

4. PantherTime App    - calendar information and course schedules that can be customized for   each 

student.   - announcements     

5. School Messenger    - receive important announcements by email or phone   - ensure the school has 

current contact information (including parent email address)  

In the event of school closure due to power outage,  failure of heating equipment, inclement weather, or  

other emergency situations, please listen to: CKNW (980 AM or www.cknw.com) News 1130 (1130 AM 

or www.news1130.com)  CBC Radio (690 AM or www.vancouver.cbc.ca) for information.  

http://www.lordtweedsmuirnews.com/


Subscribers will need to download the new Surrey Schools Mobile App to receive push notifications from 

their selected schools and/or district.  

Surrey Schools Mobile Application: 

Download the app: 

Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.schoolbundle.surrey 

iOS: https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/surrey-schools/id1611336585 

Panther Time App 

 

LTSS Careers Centre 

LTSS Careers Newsletter  October 202318 

https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltcareereducation 

 
18https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltscholarships/career-newsletter 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.schoolbundle.surrey
https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/surrey-schools/id1611336585
https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltcareereducation
https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltscholarships/career-newsletter


 

Instagram: @LT _Career_News 19 

Twitter: @CareersLT20 

TIK TOK: @LTCareers21 

Facebook Page: Career News22  

Hospital Homebound  

Do you have a child away from school due to illness for an extended period of time?  If the student will 

be away for more than two weeks, please contact the school counselling office. 

School Store 

Lord Tweedsmuir School Store23 

 
19https://www.instagram.com/lt_career_news/?hl=en 
20https://twitter.com/CareersLt 
21https://www.tiktok.com/@ltcareers? 
22https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Education/LT-Career-News-2119698768092369/ 
23https://lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school.square.site/shop/lts-school-
store/41?page=1&limit=60&sort_by=category_order&sort_order=asc 

https://www.instagram.com/lt_career_news/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/CareersLt
https://www.tiktok.com/@ltcareers?
https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Education/LT-Career-News-2119698768092369/
https://lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school.square.site/shop/lts-school-store/41?page=1&limit=60&sort_by=category_order&sort_order=asc
https://lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school.square.site/shop/lts-school-store/41?page=1&limit=60&sort_by=category_order&sort_order=asc


 

School District Calendar 2023-2024 

 



Connect With Us 

Website: Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary24 

Lord Tweedsmuir News Principal's Blog: Lord Tweedsmuir News Principal's Blog25 

School App:  Panther Time26 

Instagram: Lord Tweedsmuir Instagram27 

Twitter Athletics: @ltss sports28 

Twitter Careers: @careerslt29 

Twitter School: @lordtweedsmuir30 

Email: lordtweedsmuir@surreyschools.ca31 

Phone: 604-574-7407 

Address:  6151 - 180th St. Surrey, BC V3S 4L5 

 

 
24https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/29006/our-school 
25http://lordtweedsmuirnews.com/ 
26https://panthertime.appazur.com/#/ 
27https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/255187538/canada/surrey-british-columbia/lord-tweedsmuir-
secondary-school/ 
28https://twitter.com/ltsssports 
29https://twitter.com/careerslt 
30https://twitter.com/lordtweedsmuir 
31mailto:lordtweedsmuir@surreyschools.ca 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/29006/our-school
http://lordtweedsmuirnews.com/
https://panthertime.appazur.com/#/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/255187538/canada/surrey-british-columbia/lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/255187538/canada/surrey-british-columbia/lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school/
https://twitter.com/ltsssports
https://twitter.com/careerslt
https://twitter.com/lordtweedsmuir
mailto:lordtweedsmuir@surreyschools.ca
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